
 
  

- BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF UTAH - 
 
 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

In the Matter of Telephone Number 
Conservation Measures for (801) Area 
Code Relief 
 

---------------- 
 
In the Matter of the Request of the North 
American Numbering Plan Administrator 
for a New Area Code within the (801) Area 
Code 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
)
) 

DOCKET NO. 99-999-04 
 
 
 
 
 

DOCKET NO. 99-999-05 
 

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE OF 
TECHNICAL 

CONFERENCE 
 
 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

ISSUED:  February 9, 2001 
 
By The Commission: 
 
  Please take notice that, at the request of the parties, the technical conference on 

the above entitled matter, previously scheduled for February 22, 2001, at 10:00 a.m., is hereby 

continued to Tuesday, the 6th day of March, 2001, at 10:00 a.m., in Room 427, Heber M. Wells 

Building, 4th Floor, 160 East 300 South, Salt Lake City, Utah.   

  Participation through the conference call will still be made by calling the same 

telephone number at (435) 646-2222.  

  DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah, this 9th day of February, 2001. 
 
 
       /s/ Julie Orchard                              
       Commission Secretary 


